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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

awscba@rcn.com
Tuesday, April 13, 2010 11:03 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Proposed Speculative Position Limits on Energy

Alex Weiland
11 Lantern Ln
Arlington, MA 02474-1805

April 13, 2010

David Stawick
Secretary, Commodity Futures Trading Commission
Three Lafayette Centre
1155 21st Street, NW
Washington, DC 20581

Dear Mr. Stawick:

Alex Weiland

Sincerely,

Alex Weiland
213-456-7890


